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Dear parent/ carer, 

 

Last week  

 

Last week we enjoyed a fantastic team-building day, run by Wise-Up. The children were challenged both physically 

and mentally to complete a range of different tasks. They scored themselves not only on how well they completed the 

activities but also on their planning and communication skills, and on how well they supported each other. It was a 

really enjoyable day and the children demonstrated some excellent team-working skills. 

 

This week 

This week is our last SHINE of the academic year. We hope you will be able to stay in the morning for our 

achievement assembly, from 10:00-10:30. The children will then have a beach-themed disco until lunch-time! From 

12:30, we invite you to join us for a barbeque, prepared by our fantastic cook Lucy. For the rest of the afternoon, 

the children will be able to participate in a range of activities in the playground. We do hope you’ll be able to join us for 

the afternoon. Finish time will be as normal at 3:00pm. 

 

Next year 

Parents of year 4 and 5 children are keen to know if they will be returning next year. We offer places, in liaison with the 

schools, on the basis of excellent attendance and behaviour. I will be speaking to the schools in September and places 

will be offered at the start of the year on this basis. If you have any concerns or questions, please do feel free to speak 

to me. 

 

Thank you! 

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for supporting your child to attend. We are extremely proud of the children’s 

achievements at SHINE and of the positive environment which they maintain. We have had a number of visitors this 

year who have been hugely impressed with the children’s enthusiasm and engagement. It was also encouraging to 

read your comments last week; these have been passed on to SHINE. Well done to all the children and thank you to 

our committed staff team. 

 

Best wishes,  

Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager)  


